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Senate committee confirms Trapani 
as member of CMR 

BILOXI, Miss. – The Senate Committee on Ports and Marine Resources on Wednesday 

confirmed JoLynne Trapani as a member of the state Commission on Marine Resources. 

Trapani, a native of Bay St. Louis, will represent environmental non-profit groups. She 

replaces Ernie Zimmerman, who passed away in July after a long battle with cancer. 

“I am excited to be a member of the Commission on Marine Resources,” Trapani said. “I 

understand how important DMR is, not only to the Coast, but to the whole state.” 

DMR Executive Director Jamie Miller said Trapani knows the CMR has important 

decisions to make, and he believes she will be an asset to the group. 

“I have worked with JoLynne on several important issues, such as oyster restoration, and 

she is enthusiastic and isn’t afraid to ask the tough questions.” 

The full Senate still must approve Trapani’s appointment. 
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JoLynne Trapani, center, was 

confirmed Wednesday, Feb. 1, 

as a member of the 

Commission on Marine 

Resources. From left are 

commissioners Steve Bosarge 

and Richard Gollott, Sen. 

Tommy Gollott, R-Biloxi, and 

Commissioner Mark Havard. 
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The Mississippi Department of Marine Resources is 

dedicated to enhancing, protecting and conserving marine interests of the state by 

managing all marine life, public trust wetlands, adjacent uplands and waterfront areas to 

provide for the optimal commercial, recreational, educational and economic uses of 

these resources consistent with environmental concerns and social changes. Visit the 

DMR online at dmr.ms.gov. 
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